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September 6, 1984

Mr. J. G. Keppler, Regicnal Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Office of Inspection and Enforcement

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Subject: Missile Door Calculation Errors
W. J. Woolley 10CFR21 (7/5/84)

Reference: 1) W. J. Woolley Letter to J. G. Keppler,
dated July 5, 1984,
2) W. J. Woclley Letter to J. G. Keppler,
dated August 1, 1984.

Dear Mr. Keppler:

This correspondence is to provide an update of the 10CFR21 filed
by the W. J. Woolley Co. per the above referenced letters.

With regard to the missile shield doors identified in the July 5
correspondence for the Limerick Generating Station, the referenced
errors have been reconciled with the customer and revised cal-
culations have been submitted for approval. Based upon the reviews

to date with the customer, it is anticipated that resolution for
Limerick is complete. '

We are presently performing a detailed review for the missile doors

for the Sharon Harris Nuclear Station and anticipate a similar
resolution of the engineering errors.

An update of the progress of the resolution of the referenc.d
engineering errors will be submitted on or before October 1, 1984.

If there are any questions please contact me.
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